
Watch out for scam emails 
Sent to NRPSI and NRPST on 8th February 2024 by a concerned Registrant; watch out for scam emails. 

I hope this message finds you well. I'm wriƟng to bring to your aƩenƟon a potenƟal concern within our translaƟon 
community. Yesterday, on the 7th of February, I received an email from what appears to be the same sender, and 
today, on the 8th of February, another email arrived with a slight variaƟon in the sender's email address. Both emails 
reference the ITI (InsƟtute of TranslaƟon and InterpreƟng), claiming to have found my contact details there. 
 
As evidence, I've aƩached copies of both emails, highlighƟng some of the informaƟon that made me suspicious, 
including the email addresses used by the sender. Given the possibility of a phishing or scam aƩempt, I believe it's 
crucial to alert other professional organisaƟons within our community as well. I encourage you to advise your 
registrants to scruƟnize any similar communicaƟons that may arise. Thank you for your aƩenƟon to this maƩer. By 
working together to stay informed and vigilant, we can safeguard our community against potenƟal threats. 
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